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ARC Community Services 
Statement on Data Security Incident 

 
[1/31/2025]: ARC Community Services is committed to safeguarding the privacy and 
security of its patients’ and employees’ information. On November 1, 2024, we 
sustained a data security incident. Upon discovery, we promptly launched an 
investigation and engaged cybersecurity experts to investigate the incident and 
determine its scope and cause. We have also notified law enforcement and the 
Department of Health and Human Services Office for Civil Rights as part of our response.  
 
As part of the ongoing investigation, it was determined that certain data may have been 
accessed or acquired without authorization. We are conducting a thorough investigation 
to determine what information may have been involved. Individuals whose personal or 
protected health information was involved will be contacted directly with information 
and resources. Any updates will be posted on this page.  
 
We thank you for your patience, and we deeply regret any concern this incident may 
cause.  


